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March 17, 1059

~Mr. Herbert L. Goldstein
309 Colorado Commercial and Savings Bank Eldg.
Colorado Springs, Colo.

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

I am sorry that I was unaﬁletomeetwithyouwhenlwas in the

Springs yesterday, following my investigation of the Voltz #1 well in See-
tion 12, 16 South, 66 West.

As you will recall, I visited the location with you in August 1957
and we discussed plugging procedures which you said would be done short-
ly. On reviewing the well location yesterday, I found it to be in exactly
the same condition as when you and I were there. Since this matter seenis
to be out of hand, please be advised that the well must be plugged prior to
April 15, 1859, or the violation will be brought to the attention of my su-
periors for appropriate action. ;

Please advise this office two days before the well is to be plugged,
so that we may have a witness on the location if we so desire.

Yours very truly,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

william R. Smith, Senior Petroleum Engineer
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